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 On Wednesday, December 10, 

the S.W.A.T. team brought around 

fifty members, students from other 

clubs such as student council, and 

mentors to Harvesters. Harvesters  

is a community food network in 

the greater Kansas City area that 

supplies local shelters, kitchens, 

and food pantries with any items or 

food products they might need.  

 The kids worked happily as 

they packed up boxes full of food , 

drink and other items for those 

dealing with hunger. The couple of 

hours spent there were a great ex-

perience for the team as they ran 

an assembly line filling many box-

es. The students made sure each 

box was just right and also never 

left out anything, from Toasty Oôs 

cereal to orange juice.  

 Along with supplying twenty 

six counties in the area, Harvesters 

also runs their own programs, such 

as BackSnack, which S.W.A.T. has 

helped with this previous April. 

This year, half of the group worked 

on packaging boxes filled with 

food for elderly members of the 

community for a program that Har-

vesters sponsors called Senior 

Food Commodities. The other 

group worked on sorting donated  

(continued on page 4). 

FIRST Team 1806 is al-

ways looking to partner 

with sponsors and indi-

viduals to help bring ro-

botics into the commu-

nity. For  information on 

sponsoring SWAT, 

please contact us by 

sending an email to 

frc1806@gmail.com 
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S.W.A.T. at Harvesters 

After a hard dayôs work the team, students and mentors pose for a picture in the 

Harvesters warehouse. 

Sponsor of the 
Month! 
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Smithville High School Barnes and Noble Day  
 Holiday shopping is in full swing as Christmas is 

quickly approaching. Parents, teachers, students, and 

children- everyone is looking forward to the holiday 

break, but not before they find the perfect present. Enter 

Barnes and Noble Day. Every year, Smithvilleôs Nation-

al Honor Society puts on ñBarnes & Noble Dayò as a 

way to fundraise for the school district. Various clubs, 

teams, and organizations come out to the Zona Rosa 

location and entertain bustling, holiday shoppers.  

 This year, S.W.A.T. added a fresh new tune to the 

usual melody of this event. Several members came 

down that Sunday afternoon, bringing along, of course, 

their robots. A crowd of curious children quickly gath-

ered around as robotics team members amazed them 

with a performance featuring the robots. The kids even 

had a chance to drive a smaller robot themselves! Itôs 

not surprising that many children clamored for robots of 

their own from Santa after seeing what S.W.A.T.ôs ro-

bots can do.  

 The day was very successful for shoppers and groups 

alike. And as the holiday festivities continue, itôs im-

portant to remember that the best gift is giving back and 

spending time with others- exactly what S.W.A.T. did 

while participating in Barnes and Noble day. 

Upcoming FRC Kickoff January 3rd 2015 
 After helping the underclassmen FTC teams get 

their feet underneath them, the rest of the S.W.A.T. 

team is gearing up to begin their season. On Saturday, 

January 3rd, the team will meet at the high school for 

a hearty breakfast of pancakes and watch the live-

streamed webcast in the Performing Arts Center as 

FIRST reveals this years game. This weekend will 

begin the brainstorming, creativity, excitement and fun 

of the robotics season. After viewing the game, mem-

bers will break out into teams to generate ideas and 

analyze the new game. 


